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11/5-7        Speech Screenings
11/13& 14    Storytime in the Sanctuary
11/19           Kindergarten Info Night
11/20&21   Turkey Trot celebration
11/25         Conferences for LIttle
Learners and MW 3's only (School in
session for all other classes)
11/26         Conferences (No School)
11/27-12/2  No School, Thanksgiving 

Our November virtue is Gratitude.
Everything we have comes from God.
Give thanks to God. God is the giver of
all good things. The Bible verse to
compliment our virtue is 1
Thessalonians 5:18.
Please watch for the conversation
card and symbol coming home this
week to add to your small crate 
With Thanksgiving at the end of the
month, this virtue is a helpful reminder
to be grateful for all our blessings.

NOVEMBERNOVEMBER UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

PARENT CORNERPARENT CORNER

Our Halloween parades and parties were very
festive! Thank you for the candy donations and  to
all the parent volunteers and staff who helped
make it special! 
We will be launching our 2024 Turkey Trot
Fundraiser this week. This is our only fundraiser for
the school year. Envelopes will be sent home in
student folders and collected by your child’s
teachers through November 21.  Funds raised will
be used to provide new program-wide materials
and special experiences for the students. To
celebrate our Turkey Trot, please join your child for
an obstacle course, snack and activity.  More
specific details for when to attend will be provided
by your child’s teachers.  
If you have extra Halloween candy that you would
like to donate, please drop off your candy by
November 7th in the bin near the welcome desk to
help with a local charity, Feed the Kids Columbus.  
Thank you in advance!
We will be hosting a Kindergarten Information
Night for families interested in our 2025-2026
Kindergarten class on Tuesday, November 19 from
6:30 - 7:30. Please click on the link below to sign up
to meet our teachers and learn more about our
program. Childcare will be provided.
https://signup.com/go/JZfsFaa

We are excited to launch a parent corner where
family and learning unite. Check out our age
specfic kits containing fun and hands on
activities to do with your child at home.

We are opening our 2025-2026 online
registration in December. For our currently
enrolled families please note the following dates:
December 4th 7:00 a.m. 
     2025-2026 Kindergarten registration for all
currently enrolled students and preschool
enrollment for any younger siblings

December 5th 7:00 a.m.
     Preschool and KE enrollment for current 4's
and Ext. 5's students and any younger siblings

December 6th 7:00 a.m.
     Preschool enrollment for current 3's and Little
Learners students and any younger siblings
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2025-2026 REGISTRATION2025-2026 REGISTRATION

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCESPARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES
Parent- teacher conferences offer an
opportunity to review your child’s assessment
and discuss your child’s next year’s class
placement. Please make sure to watch for the
sign-up to choose a time to meet with your
child’s teachers. Complimentary childcare will
be available, please sign up for childcare when
you sign up for your conference online.


